
Subject: Inquiry Regarding Local 

Government Policy Change on Affordable 

Housing Initiatives 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Local Government Office Name] 

[Office Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to inquire about the local government's current policies regarding affordable 

housing initiatives within our community. As a resident of [Community Name], I am deeply 

concerned about the growing housing crisis and the impact it has on our community members. 

Specifically, I would like to know: 

• What steps are currently being taken to address affordable housing? 

• Are there plans for any policy changes or new initiatives in the near future? 

• How can residents participate in discussions or provide input on these matters? 

Thank you for your attention to this pressing issue. I look forward to your response and learning 

more about how our local government plans to tackle affordable housing challenges. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


